
	

	

2019-20 Memory Book 

$25.00 

Orders MUST be received by May 5, 2020. 
If you are unable to pay before/on May 5, 2020, please still order a Memory Book!  

Payment can be made at time of pick-up!  If you would like the charge added to 
Skyward, call Suzanne at 801.826.9900 or email at 

suzanne.hales@canyonsdistrict.org 

 

Student Name:  ____________________________ 

Student Phone Number:  ____________________ 

 

Memory Books will be delivered on May 25, 2020. 

Diamond Ridge will have a Memory Book signing  
activity on May 25 from 12:30 – 3:15 PM. 


